
The monthly meeting of the Shamokin Area School District Safety Committee was held on Monday, August 29th, 2016, at 2:00 P.M. in the School Board Meeting room. 

The meeting was called to order by Karen at 2:00 P.M.
A motion was made by Dan Richardson and seconded by Tanya Lilley to approve the June/July minutes.  Motion approved by unanimous vote. 

Old Business 

Walk-throughs on all district buildings and grounds were completed during the June and July timeframes. 

Discussion of safety concerns regarding steps and doors to address needs in these areas. Further action will take place to ensure doors are locked and steps were repaired. 
New Business

 The Brentwood Borough School District will be hosting an Active Shooter Response Training Instructor Course on December 28-29, 2016.
The online training will be tentatively scheduled for the November Act 80 Day training. 

Walk through dates need to be scheduled for the 2016/2017 school year. 

All cameras are installed in all buildings and sites across the district with the exception of two at the stadium. These are a definite improvement for our identification purposes. 

The exterior lighting project is complete to ensure additional lighting is now available for parking lot areas. 

The two elevators should be repaired and ready for the start of the school year. 

NRG is addressing the freezer and refrigerator issues and concerns. 

Buildings have been cleaned and are ready for the new-year. Repairs have been completed on all furniture that was targeted. 

Chairs in the elementary entry (main entrance) should be reviewed for safety concerns since there is a concern that the backs to the chairs are not stable. 
Safety Tip of the Month: Big Yellow Busses – everyone should have an awareness of the Department of Transportation laws for student safety.  Also, at this time of year, a reminded concern that it is still a high risk for bee stings. Please have an awareness of student allergies of all types. 
Member concerns: None
Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday,  September 15th, 2:15 P.M. in the boardroom. 
Motion made to adjourn the meeting by Tanya and seconded by Dan; motion carried unanimously and the meeting adjourned at 2:27 P.M.
Respectfully submitted:

Ruby M. Michetti
Secretary, Shamokin Area School District Safety Committee

